
 

 

Nassau County Hazard Mitigation Survey 
 

 

 

Your opinion matters!   

Tell us about it on the Hazard Mitigation Survey. 

Five years ago, few people predicted the COVID-19 pandemic, but  

with your help, we can start preparing for the next disaster today.  

Take the Nassau County Hazard Mitigation Survey and tell us  

how you want your community to respond to disasters. 
 

The Nassau County Hazard Mitigation survey should take no more  

than 15 minutes to complete. You will be asked about hazards that 

concern you, your experiences with disasters, and how you think 

Nassau County should respond to future disasters.  
 

Your feedback will make Nassau County more prepared. 
 

The survey will be open until July 20. 

Click Here to Take the Survey 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001wrGIopY6HV6fqxP8F1rAOOEfIxkihdGUwgM4ACOYkquY6ArsnRi8bGQnsJoOVnxG23rCeeFx7C8g8O0pMmf4PW3l0Mt3Y0l0zvMa0lI9uq9fQ3vEtGulcTqwv7yolcLrhTY1h89GYiizr5FIDcPkSoepNaAgNShbvxEbtk0xJXA=&c=SUGs9vIKoOQK0DUG85wXtyygjZWGjrkGkVK1pbd6CCZteUgM8ghTzw==&ch=eSY43CkfJb4062bwmfGl9vI8CjN49_B4hw3D0v7Mk8yi0P3_vIoVmw==

